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My best wishes to all the schools for bringing out the Newsletter and for the commitment 
shown by the Director, the faculty and staff to achieve academic excellence and innovation. 
As you all know, research, experiment and innovation are always an integral part of the 
pedagogy at REVA University. Staff members and students actively participate in cutting-
edge research projects at several institutions throughout the year. I believe that in this 
interconnected world, the role of research in a university is significant for its sustainability 
and development and it is imperative to have knowledge-driven growth, based on 
innovation. All our work also needs chronicling and dissemination of such information to 
all stakeholders is critical. A Newsletter from the school, I strongly believe, chronicles the 
entire journey of the school.  
 
I am sure that this newsletter serves as a testimony to upholding all our efforts. Once again, 
congratulations to the school for your excellent Newsletter. Keep up the good work, and I 
wish you all the best in your future endeavors.  

Dr P Shyama Raju 

Chancellor,

REVA University



It gives me immense pleasure to note that the various Schools at REVA have released 
another edition of the School Newsletter. I am pleased to note that every school has made 
several academic accomplishments, especially in the domains of research and publications, 
which further endorses REVA’s effort in the global research community. As, one of the 
forerunners in providing quality education, we believe in and aspire to contribute quality 
research works. Our students also received an excellent opportunity to get exposure to 
adequate cultural, co-curricular and student outreach initiatives through student clubs and 
communities at REVA University.  
 
I am happy to see that your newsletter is an outstanding example of your dedication and 
hard work. It also demonstrates the depth of your knowledge and the breadth of your skills.  
Let’s keep this momentum going and look forward to further accomplishments in the future! 
 

Mr. Umesh Raju 

Pro Chancellor,

REVA University
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One Week Faculty Development Programme on 
“Pavement Material Characterization” 

The Faculty Development Programme (FDP) organized 
by the School of Civil Engineering at REVA University 
took place from July 3rd to July 8th, 2023, at Sir. MV 
Block, 2nd floor, Seminar Hall, Room No-208. 

The program commenced on July 3rd, 2023, at 10:00 am 
in Seminar Hall, Room No. 208. It witnessed the 
participation of 20 attendees from REVA University, 
Bengaluru, and 2 external participants from other 
institutes. The dignitaries present on the stage were Prof. 
Bhavana B, Director, School of Civil Engineering, 
REVA University; Dr. Harinath S, Academic Vertical 
Head, School of Civil Engineering, REVA University; 
and Dr. Hemanth V, Assistant Professor, Dr. Ambedkar 
Institute of Technology, Bengaluru. 

The sessions throughout the program were highly 
interactive, with active participation from both 
participants and students, particularly on the topic of 
material characterization. The final day of the program 
commenced with an informative lecture by Dr. Avinash 
H T from REVA University, who shared insights into the 
fundamentals of Superpave mix design. During his 
presentation, he discussed his latest research on 
developing new material characterization techniques. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


